

Dear Fourth Grade Students,

As we end another school year, we would like to take a moment to congratulate you on your hard work and dedication. This year has brought uncertain circumstances, but no virus can change or diminish the hard work you have accomplished.

While one journey ends another begins. Your journey at Katz Dalsey Academy has come to an end, but a new journey begins at Camden's Promise. As middle school students you carry the expectation of former Katz Dalsey Academy students. Being a Katz Dalsey student requires displaying Respect, Responsibility, and Safety at all times. We are confident in your ability to be the best students you can be.

Over the years, Katz Dalsey teachers and staff have had numerous conversations with you throughout your journey. Our hope is all the words and lessons expressed will remain with you for the remainder of your life. As you prepare for middle school, there is one final word worthy of expression. A container/bottle is an object used to hold or transport something. With this letter you will find a water bottle with Camden's Promise logo.

This gift from us to you is a symbol of your past journey and your journey that awaits. You are a container that has been filled with Love, Compassion, Respect, Responsibility, and Safety by Katz Dalsey Academy. As you leave Katz Dalsey, there will come a time when you will need these attributes on your new journey. The Camden's Promise logo is a reminder of where you are headed.

On behalf of all Katz Dalsey Staff, we wish you farewell and much success. Be the great hardworking students that you are capable of being. Lastly, come back and share with us the good news and exciting stories of your new journey at Camden's Promise.

Katz Dalsey Academy Administration